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Tuesday 14th September 
Primary 2 Pupils 

 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
                                Firstly, many thanks to all of you for your cooperation last week and 
over the weekend.  Hopefully, we have been able to stop any further spread of the virus in 
our school community.  As you can appreciate, given that we have changed how things are 
reported as PHA are now in charge of contact tracing, it is difficult to get any concrete advice 
on how a school should proceed.   
 
In relation to day 8 testing for the children, this will take place on Thursday 16th 
September.   
Families should arrange for the pupils to have a PCR test at a time which is convenient; it is 
acceptable to do this before, after or during school.   Children can attend school as normal 
on Thursday and do not need to isolate until their result is issued.  If you need to collect your 
child early or leave them to school late, please do so following the normal protocols for visiting 
school; wear a mask and wait at the main door.   
 
If anyone has ordered a home kit, again, they do not need to have the results before their 
child comes back to school.   
 
If your child receives a positive result, it important that you inform PHA and me. 
 
Thank you, once again, for working with us on this issue.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mr Andrew Frizzell 
 
Mr A Frizzell 
Principal  
 
 


